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NAIDOC fete - SRC Cake Stall 
Wednesday 12th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents / Caregivers, 

The Student Representative Council (SRC) will be organising a cake stall for our students on the day of 
the NAIDOC fete. We are asking for all students in Stage 2 to provide the cakes, slices etc. to sell. 

PLEASE GET BEHIND OUR CHILDREN AND SUPPORT US 

If you are not a ‘chef’ we will happily take store bought cakes, slices etc. 

We would appreciate it if home made donations were ready to go in portion sizes on disposable plates, 
and store bought goods are in their original packaging. All cakes are to be taken to Miss O’Sullivan in the 
Dugongs room in the morning of the stall. 

Many thanks in anticipation of your support.   

 

CAKE STALL DATE: WEEK 7 – Wednesday 12th June2019 

 
As mentioned in recent newsletters we have several children and staff members at our school who have 
severe allergies. Please be very careful to read the ingredients and ensure that they do not contain 
peanuts, tree nuts and nut products. Some of our children are also allergic to eggs and milk.  
 

Please send premade goods in their original packaging so that we can confirm the ingredients. If 
you are making the cake products yourself, please attach a list all of the 
ingredients used. Items stating ‘may contain traces of nuts’ are acceptable. Please ensure all 
goods have ingredients labelled as products which are unlabelled cannot be used at the cake 
stall. 
  

 

Mr N Bourke                      Miss K O’Sullivan 
Deputy Principal          SRC Co-ordinator 

 


